
Good evening Pioneer families!  Today is Sunday, February 21st.  This is our weekly 
Parent Connect to keep our families informed.   
 
Parents—please remember to check out our website periodically—if you go to re-
sources you can check out our Go Math section with so many resources!  Also posted 
is a letter to parents regarding FSA testing, information on Dr. Grego speaking on the 
North County Minority Report, Deadline for Florida College pre-pay program, and many 
more informational topics. 
 
This message will also be posted on our Facebook Page and on our Garrison-Jones 
web page.  Thank you and have a great evening! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


